
Gym,  art  classes  may  be
rationed  at  community
colleges
By Erica Perez, California Watch

As constrained budgets and course cuts have made it harder for
many students to get the classes they need, the California
Community Colleges are taking further steps toward rationing
course offerings and focusing resources on students who are
pursuing degrees, certificates, transfer or career goals.

Two proposed regulatory changes are headed to the Board of
Governors  in  coming  months.  One  would  bar  students  from
repeating the same physical education or arts class more than
once on the state’s dime.

Another proposal would give enrollment priority systemwide to
students who are seeking degrees, transfer, certificates or
career objectives – and would bump others to the end of the
line, including most students who have racked up more than 100
units, students who stay too long on academic probation and
those who veer off their academic plan.

The  colleges  already  took  one  step  toward  limiting  class
repeats in July, when they cut off state funding for students
to repeat most courses more than three times. That change
didn’t affect arts or physical education courses, however.
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